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Acting Assistant Secretary of State for Oceans and International
Environmental and Scientific Affairs Judith G. Garber has issued Presidential
permits for three NuStar Logistics, L.P. pipelines.

The permit for the New Burgos Pipeline authorizes construction, connection,
operation, and maintenance of a new pipeline that has the capacity to deliver
up to 108,000 barrels per day of certain refined petroleum products. It will
cross the U.S.-Mexico border near Peñitas, Texas. New permits for the
existing Dos Laredos and existing Burgos pipelines, which cross the border in
Texas near Laredo and Peñitas, respectively, reflect a change in the name of
the permit holder and authorize transport of a broader range of petroleum
products than under the previous Presidential permits.

The Department of State reviewed NuStar Logistics, L.P.’s applications in
accordance with Executive Order 13337 (April 30, 2004). As a matter of
policy, the Department’s reviews were conducted in a manner consistent with
the National Environmental Policy Act and the Department determined with
respect to each application that implementation of the proposed project would
have no significant direct, indirect, or cumulative effects on the quality of
the natural or human environment.

In making her determination with respect to each application that issuance of
the respective permit would serve the national interest, the Acting Assistant
Secretary considered a range of factors, including but not limited to foreign
policy; energy security; environmental, cultural, and economic impacts; and
compliance with applicable law and policy. Among other considerations, the
Acting Assistant Secretary found that issuance of each of the three
Presidential permits would strengthen the bilateral relationship with Mexico
and advance the economic and foreign policy interests of the United States.

Additional information concerning these pipeline facilities and documents
related to the Department of State’s review of applications for Presidential
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permits can be found at https://www.state.gov/e/enr/applicant/applicants/.

For further information, please contact Vincent Campos (202) 647-3423 or
visit www.state.gov/e/enr. The Bureau of Energy Resources is on Twitter
@EnergyAtState.
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